

14th November 2018

Dear Parents,

On Friday 30th November, Year 2 will have a Victorian Day in school. Children should come into school dressed up as Victorian children as this will help them to role play on the day as we explore a variety of Victorian school activities.

We will be focusing on 'three Rs' – reading, writing and arithmetic, chanting our times tables, embroidery (for the girls only) and copying sentences from the board. Please rest assured that we will not be using traditional Victorian 'punishments'!



Many thanks in advance for your support, Mrs Harsh, Mrs Strict and Mrs Stern

Anouska Blaza Form Teacher